
From: Hall, James[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=9475D8F983174759A506988F86
F2BEA2-JAMESHALL]

Sent: Sat 7/2/2022 10:03:45 AM (UTC-04:00)
To: Fox, Charles[  Mann, Melissa[
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: Niagara Volunteer Council Newsletter Spring_2022.pdf
Attachment: Spring_2022.pdf

Sean & I had a few minutes to catch up on some things this AM 6 now that he1s back from his 
honeymoon & available to us again.
 
He alluded to getting a few messages from the FNL Volunteer Council while he was gone & that he 
was surprised to see the Ginny interview published as he know that was a hot button here.
 
I asked him to forward me what he had gotten & that1s attached 6 also note the 2delay in publishing3 
caveat in the header below. -- JIM
 
 
From: Sean States <  
Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 9:56 AM
To: Hall, James <
Subject: [External] Fwd: Niagara Volunteer Council Newsletter Spring_2022.pdf
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or 
attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing 
button in Outlook.

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Troester, Rodney L <
Date: Tue, Jun 21, 2022 at 8:56 PM
Subject: Niagara Volunteer Council Newsletter Spring_2022.pdf
To: Troester, Rodney L <
 

Dear Brig Niagara, PHMC Maritime Museum, and Lettie Friends:
 
Just an FYI Reminder: this email list is an un-official group of folks who are interested in the 
Brig Niagara, the Erie Maritime Museum, and/or the Lettie G. Howard. If you do not wish to 
receive these emails and would like to have your email address removed, please contact Rod 
at 
 
Attached is the Spring edition of Scuttlebutt News, the newsletter of the Niagara Volunteer 
Council.
 



The delay in "publishing" was not the fault of the writers and editors who do a fantastic job, 
but rather bureaucratic issues. 
 
We hope you enjoy the stories and information.
 
Best--Your Niagara Volunteer Council


